

HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Weekly newsletter 27 W/E 13th May 2022

PLEASE NOTE: Car park gates are closed between 8.25am - 9.00am & 2.55pm - 3.30pm for safety

Dates to Remember

.....

Friday 13th May 2022 Year 6 trip - £9.70 - TO BE PAID BY MONDAY 25TH APRIL

Friday 27th May 2022 Break up for half term

Monday 6th June 2022

- CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL
- Nur visitor £5.00

Friday 10th June 2022 Class Photos

Friday 17th June 2022
Jubilee Picnic Celebrations £1.00 donation

<u>Friday 1st July 2022</u> Extra Bank Holiday for Queen's Jubilee - NO CHILDREN

Wednesday 6th July 2022 Y1 - Y6 sports day (pm)

Friday 86th July 2022 Nur & Rec sports day (am)

Friday 22nd July 2022
Break up for Summer Holiday

W/B 17th October 2022 Derwent Hill

W/B 8th May 2023

KS2 SATs -

PLEASE DO NOT BOOK HOLIDAYS

Happy Birthday to the children who have birthdays this week:



Mollie Tasker
Mia Hutton
Zac Potts
Emily Cooper
Lena Smolinska
Aimee Taylor

Well Done

Oscar has brought in a trophy to show the rest of the class. He is so proud that his football team won the Gateshead Redheugh Champions League Cup 2022. They pass the trophy around the team and keep it for a short period of time to celebrate.



Heroes of the Week



Well done to the children who won last week:

- Harper Young
- Oliver Stewart
- Keegan Smith
- Alice Skelton
- Jake Givens
- James Major
- Ryan Kennedy
- Amelia Paul

Every week, a 'Hero of the Week' is chosen from each class and they get to add 10 tokens to their house collection!

Attendance Awards

Congratulations to the following classes for the best attendance for week ending 6th May:

KS1:Y2 99.14% KS2:Y3 95.54%

Year 6

Well done to our amazing Year 6s! They have been absolute stars all week taking the SATs tests in their stride. It has been (as it always is) a privilege to share the experience with them. We celebrated the end with some tasty treats and chillout time on the field.

Miss Abernethy.



I want to give a huge shout out to our amazing children in year 6. They have been absolute stars this week and have worked their socks off during SATs. Their attitudes and application have been outstanding, and we are so proud of each and every one of you! Mrs Wood

Platinum Jubilee Celebrations

Thank you to those of you who have already sent in your donations to help support our jubilee celebrations on June 17th. Special thanks to Mrs Eileen Cassley who has generously given £20 towards this special event.

Mrs Cassley has also said that she will donate any decorations (bunting, table cloths etc) she has after her own celebrations which are before ours. If you have any spare decorations etc, please feel free to recycle them with us.

Walk to School Week

Next week is National Walk to School Week. It would be fantastic if you and your family get on board with this. We will create a post on Facebook where you can add your Walk-to-School-Selfies.





Like us on Facebook: Hylton Castle Primary School Authorised Page

Teachers2Parents (App)

Follow us on Twitter: @HCP_School WEBSITE: www.hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk Email: info@hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk